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Check Our Recent Interviews 
Twila Brase President of  
Citizens’ Council for Health 
Freedom -baby genetic data  
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
In what was described as a 
five-year demonstration 
project, Pennsylvania got the 
go-ahead to use federal 
money to pay private 
insurers to provide health 
care to uninsured individuals. 

A little-known policy FEMA 
issued May 5 would 
indefinitely ban the use of 
hazard mitigation assistance 
money for properties that 
could eventually host 
horizontal drilling and 
hydraulic fracturing.  This 
policy immediately affects 
eight households in 
Pennsylvania that have 
suffered recent floods — five 
in Wyoming County and 
three in Lycoming County. 

U.S. District Judge Arthur J. 
Schwab wrote in an opinion 

that a series of National 
Labor Relations Board 
subpoenas for UPMC 
documents, including some 
that he said were issued at 
the behest of the Service 
Employees International 
Union, were far too broad. 
However, he granted the 
agency's application to 
enforce them, while giving 
UPMC time to appeal. 

News from National Scene  
A new study by the Barna 
Group shows that 54 percent 
of Christian men and 15 
percent of Christian women 
admitted to viewing 
pornography at least once a 
month, compared to 65 
percent of men and 30 
percent of women who 
identified as non-Christian 
and said they watched porn 
at the same rate. 

Gen. Martin Dempsey, the 
chairman of the Joint Chiefs 
of Staff, said at a Pentagon 
press briefing this week that 
“because of open borders 
and immigration issues,” the 
Islamic State of Iraq and the 
Levant (ISIL) is an 
“immediate threat.” 

Hundreds of Consumer 
Financial Protection Board 
officials are paid more than 

Supreme Court Justices, 
senior White House officials, 
members of Congress, and all  
state governors, according to 
an analysis of data for the 
board's 1,204 workers. 

The Freedom From Religion 
Foundation sent a cease and 
desist letter demanding 
Seminole High School in 
Florida refrain from having a 
volunteer team chaplain 
because it’s unconstitutional 

The You Can Play Project is 
being pushed on professional 
teams and universities 
throughout the United 
States. The program is 
supposed to eliminate 
"homophobia in sports."  
AFA of PA encourages Christians, 
through education, to become 
involved in pro-family issues in 
their community, state and the 
nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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